
Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
17 September 2014 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Western Sydney Employment Area Land Extension 
 
We, the owners of 106-124 (Lot 32 DP258049) Aldington Road, Kemps Creek attended the 
drop-in session at Twin Creeks Golf and Country Club on 17 September 2014 and we greatly 
support the Western Sydney Employment Area Land Extension which now includes the eastern 
side of Aldington Road, Kemps Creek. 
 
As our property is located on the eastern side of Aldington Road we greatly appreciate the 
Department including our property in the study and we ask for the opportunity to review further 
assessments and to comment before any final decisions are made by the Department of 
Planning & Infrastructure.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Frank Criniti, Sam Criniti and Peter Crinti, the owners of 106-124 (Lot 32 DP258049) 
Aldington Road, Kemps Creek 
 


